
Message from the Headteacher 

 

 Huge congratulations to the year 3/4 children who came to Hooke 

Court this week, they participated in all the activities with energy 

and good humor despite being sleep deprived.  

Some of the children also attended an Olympics at Palmer Park 

Stadium. It was a fantastic day and Lambs Lane came in second 

place out of 7 local schools. 

We hope everyone has a restful weekend, ready for another 

eventful week next week.  

Sharon Finn 

School Meals from Sept 24 

From September parents will be able 
to book their child’s school dinner via 
their Arbor portal/app. The menu will 
roll on a 3 weekly basis. 

For more information as to how to do 
this, please follow the link below: 

Booking-your-childs-school-meal.pdf 
(lambslane.wokingham.sch.uk) 

End of Term Gifts 

The end of this school year is now just over 3 weeks away! Please can we 
remind you that although we are always very grateful for your generosity and 
the kindness, with respect, we would ask you not to buy any gifts for school 
staff. Whilst we appreciate the kind thoughts, the number of gifts over the 
years has become overwhelming and, when parents choose to join forces and 
buy together, the value of the gift goes over what our staff Code of 
Conduct allows us to accept. We would also be concerned if any parent or 
child felt in any way obliged to buy for us. There are other ways of showing 
your appreciation, if you feel the need to do so. We all treasure the cards 
that are sent with a personalised message – most of us have a shoe box at 
home with them all saved in. We also have an Amazon Wish List, and those 
items would directly benefit your child.  Thank you for your understanding 

Uniform 

We have been running down out stock of new school 
uniform that over the years we have held in school.  

Please see the attached details of the current items 
we have in school and the sale prices. 

If you would like to purchase any of these items, please 
contact the school office. Once they are gone they are 
gone. 

Uniform-Shop-Stock-Sale.pdf 

PTA Quiz Night 

The PTA are running a family  quiz night on Thursday 11th 
July. 

Arrival at 6.15pm for a 6.30pm start. 

Teams can be a maximum of 6 people. 

Tickets available on Arbor—£5 per adult—£2 per child 

Bring your own refreshments. Soft drinks and snacks will be 
available to purchase on the night. 

Minutes missed of 
school due to lateness 

This week we have had  115 
minutes (1hr 55 mins) of lost 
learning due to lateness. 15 
pupils were  late this week. 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 
Year 5 

Swimming  

3:30 — 4:30 

KS2 Cricket 

3:30 — 4:30 

Y1/2 Racket 
Sports 

3:30 — 4:30 

KS2 Dodgeball 

 
3:30 — 4:30 

Y1/2 Athletics 
   

 
Owls trip to 
Wellington 
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